
Alliance
24 April 1991,

Dear Peter,

Thank you for your letter and for the kind sentiments expressed 
in it.

Peter Barry TD, 
Blackrock, 
CORK, 
Republic of Ireland.

Kindest Regards,< k
Dr John T AldejrcLi
PARTY LEADE-R""'^

Headquarters

88 University Street 
Belfast BT7 1HE 
Northern Ireland
Telephone (0232) 324274 
Facsimile (0232)333147

I especially value good wishes for the Talks. The prize which 
awaits all our people is so great, if only we can find the way.


